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Dear Mr., Lows

From "The Journsl of the R.A.S.C." Irnnoticed that
you are the co-ordinator of the subject "Comet and Nove".
I would like to receive some informationon this subject and

-1so some informetion on what I could do to aid this subject.
Plesse send this information to:

John Van Bruwaene

R.R.#13Aylmer,Ont,,Canada

This information will be appreeiated very much by both me and th
Astronomy club of which I am vice-president.lhankyou very much.

Yours truly

John Van Bruwaene
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